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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Oram, Richard - Communities <Richard.Oram@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 16 August 2021 12:58

To: Planning

Cc: Bernadette Owens; Planning Consultations - E&E

Subject: 21/02467/F - OS Parcel 0005 And Part OS Parcel 1300 0878 And 7566, Banbury

Attachments: Archaeology 21-02467-F.pdf

21/02467/F - OS Parcel 0005 And Part OS Parcel 1300 0878 And 7566, Banbury

Dear Bernadette

This site is located in an area of archaeological interest and we will require further information 
about the archaeological potential ahead of the determination of any planning application.

I have therefore attached our recommendation ahead of the County’s formal response.

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Lead Archaeologist 

Archaeology
County Hall
New Road
Oxford
OX1 1ND

Tel 07917 001026

P Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please 
notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of 
Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. email disclaimer. 
For information about how Oxfordshire County Council manages your personal information please see our Privacy 
Notice.


